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February 22, 2024                                                     Special Meeting 

      

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Enos Loberg, Mark 

Smeby and A.J. Stone,  present.  Also present were:  Jacki Backhaus, auditor 

 
Meeting called to order by Stone at 9:08 A.M.   

       

Motion Smeby/Second Loberg to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.   

 

 The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the following topic:  FY25 county budget discussion 

with auditor.   

 

 Motion Loberg/Second Smeby to adjourn the meeting at 10:32 A.M.  Motion carried.     

 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


